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OHCA PRN 2013-10  
 
July 10, 2013 
 
Hospital Administrators 
 
This notice is to inform you of a recent finding regarding split eligible DRG 
payments. 
  
The Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) discovered a number of split 
eligibility claims have been underpaid due to an incorrect calculation of the 
eligible Medicaid days. These claims will be reprocessed and paid at the correct 
amount. Updated letters reflecting the correct paid and patient liability amounts 
will be faxed in the normal fashion.  
 
Please look for the first set of adjustments on your July 24

th
 remit with 

documentation to follow. 
 

If you have any questions or require additional information please phone Kelly 
Taylor at (405) 522-7108 or email at Kelly.Taylor@okhca.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
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